
 

 

 

Park’N Fly’s Response to Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

 
Dear valued customer, 

In these uncertain times, I wanted to reach out to you personally to share what Park’N 
Fly is doing to support both our customers and our employees.  

As it has always been, the health and safety of our customers and employees is our top 
priority. In response to the Coronavirus, we have these measures in place designed to 
maintain a safe and healthy environment for our employees and customers: 

- Personal Protection: Availability of antibacterial hand sanitizers at all our facilities 
and shuttle buses for customers and employees 

- Facilities and Equipment: Routine cleaning and sanitizing of high touch surface 
areas such as counters, pay stations  

- Shuttle Buses: Sanitization and surface cleaning of all shuttle buses 

Whether you are travelling now or in the future, our company will be ready to welcome 
you and provide you with the Park Happy experience you have come to expect from 
Park’N Fly.   

We thank you for your support. 

Carlo Marrello 
Chief Executive Officer 
Park’N Fly 


